

TERM 3 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 16 SEPTEMBER 2022



YEAR 5 PASSION PROJECTS

On Friday morning, Year Five had an opportunity to present their "passion projects" to a very appreciative audience of parents and students.

Passion projects provide an opportunity to explore and learn something new – perhaps creating a physical object, learning a new skill or designing something original. It was wonderful to see the wide range of talents and interests on display. From ping pong tables to tasty treats, musical performances to artistic creations, there was something for everyone to enjoy and appreciate.

Of course, these presentations were a long time in the making. Students began formulating ideas and plans at the beginning of the term and spent many hours at home creating, adapting and refining. Not everything went according to plan, but many challenges were faced and overcome along the journey.

Thank you to the many parents, friends and family members that have supported, encouraged, guided and assisted the children during this process. And finally, congratulations to all our amazing Year Five students! We hope that you will continue to follow your 'passions' in the years ahead.

Mr Peter Butchatsky

Junior School Teacher - Stage 3

